
Preventive. Thank you to 
our DJ   Andrew Beech 
and all Mums who  
helped. Merry Christmas 
from all Women of 
Wandsworth. 

Another lovely WoW 
Christmas Party with all 
of our Mums, Dads and 
children, dancing, eating 
and sharing presents.  
This year we had a special 

WoW Mrs. Santa Dianka 
in our Santa’s grotto, who 
brought us super dental 
presents, which were free 
donation from our local 
dental practice Battersea 

WoW Dad Andrew Beech won an ultimate 
UK award as the Community Coach of the 
year 2019 in multi-sports. Judges were 
unanimous in awarding this special award to 
Andrew for motivating and challenging    
people in Battersea to overcome their physi-
cal and mental problems by engaging them in  
Karate, Zumba, Weights lifting and running. 
Andrew started Zumba classes, ran several 
marathons with residents and established  
WoW Karter Championship for children in 
transition from primary to secondary school 
to prevent bullying and increase children’s 
vigilance and self defense skills.  Bravo! 
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Christmas Clay Workshop  
WoW inter-
generational 
Christmas party 
stretched over 
two weeks, as we 
had to wait for 
our clay orna-
ments to dry so 
we could decorate 
them. 

We are grateful to  Winstanley 
Regeneration Team, led by    
Charlotte Haley, for organising 
two clay workshops with WoW 
Mums in Haven Lodge, sheltered 
housing accommodation to   
decorate their Christmas tree, 
donated by Waitrose, after 
WoW Mums organised it. 
After laborious but fun work, we 
had special Christmas lunch and 
opened handmade cards,     
decorated and  written by local 
school children. 
Our MP Marsha de Cordova  and 
our local Councilor Tony Belton 
visited us to offer further       
support to elderly residents in 
Haven Lodge.        
Next WoW intergenerational 
event is on 9th January 2020, so 
please join us. 

WoW Mums are very 
pleased to have been 
invited to support the 
Wandsworth Borough’s 
float at this years New 
Year Day parade in  
central London.     
Worshipful Mayor Jane 
Cooper chose a good 
theme—Wandsworth is 
Blooming.   
Photo: from New Year 
Day parade 2019 W O W  M U M S  

Residents making clay ornaments in Haven 
Lodge 



All WoW Mums are invited 
to join our WoW stall at the 
next event in January. Please 
contact us on info@          
wowmums.com for more 
information and support with 
writing  your business plan 
and composing your policies.   

Despite a lot of time needed 
for Christmas preparations, 
WoW Enterprise club still 
attended business workshops 
and networking at Stamford 
Bridge, organised by Chelsea 
Foundation to help with   
entrepreneurship in London. 

WoW Mums’ children 
have always written 
Christmas cards to     
elderly in sheltered  
housing accommodations, 
but since last year we 
have expanded this     
initiative to all local 
schools.   
Students from Thames 
Christian secondary 
school have designed and 
written cards to Haven 
Lodge and Doris Emmer-
ton Home and Christ 
Church School  Year 4 
pupils wrote Christmas 
cards to local elderly in 
Falcon Estate, as well as 
to Haven Lodge        
residents. 

   WoW Enterprise Club 

Christmas Cards for Elderly 

WoW 
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Another lovely WoW Christmas Party with all of our Mums, Dads and children, dancing, eating and sharing presents.  This year we had a special WoW Mrs. Santa Dianka in our Santa’s grotto, who brought us super dental presents, which were free donation from our local dental practice Battersea Preventive. Thank you to our DJ   Andrew Beech and all Mums who  helped. Merry Christmas from all Women of Wandsworth.
WoW Dad Andrew Beech won an ultimate UK award as the Community Coach of the year 2019 in multi-sports. Judges were unanimous in awarding this special award to Andrew for motivating and challenging    people in Battersea to overcome their physical and mental problems by engaging them in  Karate, Zumba, Weights lifting and running. Andrew started Zumba classes, ran several marathons with residents and established  WoW Karter Championship for children in transition from primary to secondary school to prevent bullying and increase children’s vigilance and self defense skills.  Bravo!
WoW Christmas Party
NEXT MONTH:
WoW AGM

Haven Lodge Lunch


New Year Parade





EDITOR AND PUBLISHER:

SENIA DEDIC

WoW Dad Winner
WOW MUMS
Women of Wandsworth
WOWMUMS.COM
DECEMBER 2019 ISSUE 145 ISSUENEWSLETTER 29
WoW Parent    Forum  on every
Saturday term time from                           12 -1pm in KLS

WoW Enterprise   Club networking every first          Wednesday  from  10am—3pm in   
Stamford Bridge with Chelsea    Foundation

WoW                    Inter-Generational Coffee Morning 
Twice a month in local Lodges 
WoW Karate Every Saturday term time  from 10am—12
Page #
New Year Parade 
Christmas Clay Workshop 
WoW inter-generational Christmas party stretched over two weeks, as we had to wait for our clay ornaments to dry so we could decorate them.
We are grateful to  Winstanley Regeneration Team, led by    Charlotte Haley, for organising two clay workshops with WoW Mums in Haven Lodge, sheltered housing accommodation to   decorate their Christmas tree, donated by Waitrose, after WoW Mums organised it.
After laborious but fun work, we had special Christmas lunch and opened handmade cards,     decorated and  written by local school children.
Our MP Marsha de Cordova  and our local Councilor Tony Belton visited us to offer further       support to elderly residents in Haven Lodge.       
Next WoW intergenerational event is on 9th January 2020, so please join us.
WoW Mums are very pleased to have been invited to support the Wandsworth Borough’s float at this years New Year Day parade in  central London.     Worshipful Mayor Jane Cooper chose a good theme—Wandsworth is Blooming.  
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Despite a lot of time needed for Christmas preparations, WoW Enterprise club still attended business workshops and networking at Stamford Bridge, organised by Chelsea Foundation to help with   entrepreneurship in London. All WoW Mums are invited to join our WoW stall at the next event in January. Please contact us on info@          wowmums.com for more information and support with writing  your business plan and composing your policies.  
WoW Mums’ children have always written Christmas cards to     elderly in sheltered  housing accommodations, but since last year we have expanded this     initiative to all local schools.  
Students from Thames Christian secondary school have designed and written cards to Haven Lodge and Doris Emmerton Home and Christ Church School  Year 4 pupils wrote Christmas cards to local elderly in Falcon Estate, as well as to Haven Lodge        residents.
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